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        August 24, 2018 
 
 
Mr. László Palkovics, Minister for Innovation and Technology 
Mr. Gergely Gulyás, Minister of the Prime Minister’s Office 
Mr. Miklós Kásler, Minister of Human Capacities 
Mr. József Bódis, Minister of State for Education 
Ms. Zita Horváth, Deputy State Secretary for Higher Education 

 
Dear Minister Palkovics, Minister Gulyás, Minster Kásler, State Secretary Bódis, Deputy State 
Secretary Horváth: 
 
 I am pleased to provide the following update to my letter of June 20, 2018, (attached), 
concerning Central European University’s educational activities in New York State:   
 
 In addition to the Advanced Certificate program in Inequality Analysis which Central 
European University continues to offer at its location in Annandale-on-Hudson, New York, in 
collaboration with Bard College; beginning in the Fall 2018 academic semester, Central 
European University will also be operating an extension site New York City, New York, at which 
the University will be delivering courses in its registered two-year Master of Arts (M.A.) 
program in International Relations.  
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if additional information is needed.   
 
        Sincerely, 
  
 
        Leslie E. Templeman, Director 
 
 
Attachment 
c: Dr. Michael Ignatieff, President, Central European University 
 Dr. Liviu Matei, Provost, Central European University 
 
 
 
          


